
PUBLIC NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 
The City of Urbana, Ohio is soliciting a Request for Proposals from qualified 
engineering firms to conduct a hydrologic and hydraulic study of Dugan Run 
(Ditch) and associated work in order to reestablish the 1% (100-year) floodplain. 
 
The services to be provided under this contract include, but are not limited to the 
following services: research, surveying, analysis, study, modeling, map revisions, 
and coordination with FEMA. 
 
Firms are invited to submit a response to this RFP to the City of Urbana on or 
before 10:00 a.m. local time, on Monday, December 16, 2013.  Responses 
received after the due date/time shall not be considered. 
 
Submit Proposals to:    City of Urbana, Ohio 
        Administration Office 
        Attn: Doug Crabill 

     205 South Main Street 
     Urbana, OH 43078 

 
Responses shall be sent in a sealed envelope, and the envelope shall be 
labeled, “Hydrologic and Hydraulic Analysis Study-Dugan Run (Ditch)”. 
 
Interested parties can request the full notification from Mr. Doug Crabill, Assistant 
to the Director of Administration, 205 South Main Street, Urbana, Ohio 43078 
(937) 652-4305 or obtain it at http://www.urbanaohio.com/bids/out-for-bid.html. 
 
Questions regarding the proposal process should be referred to Mr. Doug Crabill, 
Assistant to the Director of Administration, doug.crabill@ci.urbana.oh.us or (937) 
652-4305. 
 
        Kerry Brugger 
        Director of Administration 
        City of Urbana, Ohio 
 
Publish:  November 22, 2013 and November 29, 2013 
 


